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Mr Laurence Geller CBE
President of the International Churchill Centre

25 June 2015

Dear Mr Geller

I write on behalf of the Sir Winston Churchill Archive Trust, which holds the
Churchill Papers for the Nation, to thank you for your incredible generosity in
funding the Churchill for Schools project. Our core objective is to see the collection
made available for education and research at all levels, and you have just ensured
that it is accessible to generations of school children around the world. This is a
huge and a significant undertaking and could not have been contemplated without
you. We will now do all we can to promote the use of the site.

Yours sincerely
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Dr Alice Prochaska

Chairman, Sir Winston Churchill Archives Trust
and Principal,
Somerville College Oxford

Telephone 01223 336087
Fax 01223 336135
E-mail archives@chu.cam.ac.uk
www.chu.cam.ac.uk/archives



